MANCHESTER CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT
Audit Commission Act 1998 S.14
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011 Regulation 11
In accordance with the requirements of Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011, notice is given that the audit of the financial accounts for Manchester City Council for the financial year ended 31 March 2015 has been concluded.
The rights conferred on local government electors by section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998 are to:
· inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts
· inspect and make copies of any other report, other than an immediate report, made to the Council from the auditor
· require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered on payment of a reasonable sum for each copy
The audited statement of accounts and reports from the auditor are available for inspection by any local government elector for any area to which the accounts relate at the Town Hall, Manchester M60 2JR from 9am to 5pm on  application to City Treasurer, PO Box 314 at the above address (telephone 0161 234 3556).
The Statement of Accounts for 2014-15 is published on the Council’s website at:
www.manchester.gov.uk/info/200110/budgets_and_spending/864/annual_statement_of_accounts  Sir Howard Bernstein
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